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Reminder
All courses are closed 
From 8pm to 6am until
17 Sept for a bat survey

The next round of the Club 3D Championships are on Saturday 
26th August. There will be a BBQ, so please make sure that you 

have replied to Andy’s email

The dragon and knight 
are now out on Blue 16

Last month some club members went 
around all the courses picking up any 

rubbish. We are very pleased to say that 
we collected less than a carrier bag full. 
Looking at the rubbish, most of it had 
obviously NOT been dropped by club 
members, but was left by previous 

tenants of the woods.
Well done everybody for keeping your 

woods clean.

The club has recently purchased enough foam sheets to 
make 30 new bosses. These bosses will be used as 

backstops to some of the 2D and 3D targets. Will will also 
replace any old existing bosses that are coming to the end of 
their life. The rest will be used to create new targets. We will 
need help carrying the foam (and wood for the stands) from 
the parking area to the containers. Keep an eye out for an 

email giving you the date.

The public consultation on the Arundel bypass starts 21st August. 
Some of the proposed routes go through our woods. There is a 
petition against those routes on the shed if you wish to sign it.
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